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Q1 Does the Trust have a Decontamination Lead(s), and which site are they based? 

a. Can you provide an email address for the above contact? 
  
A1 Yes 

Anthony Caseberry, Decontamination Lead - Antony.Caseberry@alderhey.nhs.uk 
  
Q2 Does the Trust have an Infection Control Lead(s), and which site are they based? 

a. Can you provide an email address for the above contact? 
  
A2 Yes 

Dr Beatriz Larru Martinez, Director of Infection Prevention and Control - 
Beatriz.Larru@alderhey.nhs.uk 
Josephine McLean, Lead Nurse, Infection Prevention and Control - 
Josephine.Mclean@alderhey.nhs.uk 
 
Alder Hey Children’s Hospital NHS Foundation Trust is a single site hospital.  

  
Q3 Does the Trust hold a regular Decontamination Risk Assessment Group meeting, and 

when was the last one undertaken? 
  
A3 Yes, the last one was held on 6th January 2022 
  
Q4 Which other roles also attend the Decontamination Risk Assessment Group meeting? 
  
A4 Ward /Clinic Representatives - Nursing (ward managers/Matron) 

Clinical leads 
Medical Devices Safety Officer 
Theatre Manager 
Theatre Decontamination Lead 
Domestic Services Manager 
Facilities Manager 
BME Manager 
Dental Manager 
Head of Nutrition & Dietetics 
Hydrotherapy Lead 
Building Services 
Mitie (Estates Provider) 
Mortuary Manager 
Renal Team 
Health and Safety 
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